
Friday 16th September 2022
Another fantastic week in school - it has been great to pop into classes and see all the fantastic
work the children are doing. It was lovely to see so many parents at our ‘Stay and Read’ this week.
We are continually looking for opportunities to share the children’s learning with you, and we know
this is an event that the children love sharing with you.

Today’s assembly was the announcement of our new ‘Wellbeing Ambassadors’. It was an absolute
pleasure to listen to the staff explain why these children had been chosen. The common theme
was that they consistently demonstrate our school values of Care, Aspire, Achieve and they are
outstanding role models to others. All of the children chosen should be extremely proud of this
achievement and I look forward to seeing them around school in their yellow t-shirts.

Reception

Reception have been having fun in the mud kitchen this week. The children worked together to
plant herbs and flowers to make mud pies! They enjoyed using their senses to investigate and
explore.



Year 2

In Year 2 this week, we have been practising our chopping, grating, juicing and peeling skills with different
fruits and vegetables. This is part of our DT project where the children will be designing and making a meal
for Alfie the tortoise in the book Esio Trot.

Year 3

Year 3 have been learning yoga in PE. The children have been learning to use correct breathing
techniques, yoga poses and mindfulness focusing their attention on keeping their mind calm. They have
learned several poses such as the Mountain Pose and the Giraffe Pose.



Year 4

Year 4 have been using charcoal, chalk, erasers and brushes to create different effects. They enjoyed
creating freeze-frame artwork inspired by illustrator Laura Carlin. Below are some examples of their
fantastic work.

Wellbeing Ambassadors

This week our Stars of the Week were our new Wellbeing Ambassadors.The children chosen
today have demonstrated that they are outstanding role models of our school values of Care,
Aspire, Achieve. They were very excited to meet with Mrs Millward today, who will be supporting
the children in their new role. Congratulations again to our new Ambassadors!



Stay and Read

Thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us for Stay and read this week. It was so lovely to see
so many of you and even better to see the children enjoying books and stories. We hope to see you all
again next Thursday from 8.40 until 9.10.

Important Dates

● School closed Monday 19th September
● Stay and Read for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children and parents will continue on

Thursday mornings 8.40 to 9.10am
● Care in the Community nomination to be sent in via Seesaw on Friday 14th October
● School breaks up for half term on Friday 21st October
● School reopens on Tuesday 1st November
● Parents evenings Wednesday 9th November 3.15pm to 6.00pm
● Parents evening Thursday 10th November 3.15pm to 7.30pm


